SONS IN RETIREMENT

A Non-Profit Public Benefit Corporation For Retired Men Devoted to the

 Promotion of Independence and Dignity of Retirement

Your Branch
Mrs. John Doe

11000 Tartarian Way

San Jose, CA 95129
Dear Mrs.Doe,

As you know, your husband has applied for membership into Son In Retirement. This letter is to inform you that our Executive Committee has just approved John’s application. We also wish to welcome you into the SIR family.

John’s formal induction into our Branch will be conducted at our Branch’s next monthly luncheon meeting, which will be Tuesday, April 14th. While SIR is primarily a men’s organization, SIR is not without many activities such as special holiday luncheons; local, extended and foreign travel that include our ladies.

One of our most popular activities that we enjoy together is the travel program, and we have lots of trips each year. Bob Smith chairs our travel program. We have much more on these programs at our luncheons where we have a table set up and John will be able to pick up flyers and talk to Bob or whoever is manning that table prior to the luncheon meeting.

In December we have a festive occasion for couples. This is a Branch 000 special luncheon with holiday decorations, entertainment, lots of door prizes, and of course a great lunch.  In July we all invite our spouses, and other guests, on the regular meeting date in the Elks picnic grounds to enjoy our annual Barbeque.

These are just some of the activities available to our spouses and other guests. We invite both you and John to join us for these special events. We know from past history that the SIR experience will be enjoyable for both of you and we are looking forward to John joining our ranks.

Best regards,

Dick Jones

Director of Membership
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